
 

 

 
 

McAllen Police Department 

MEDIA RELEASE  

 

Update: 
 

Leo Abraham Figueroa was located and returned home. The McAllen Police Department thanks its media 

partners for their assistance.    

 

“The McAllen Police Department expresses its thanks to Edinburg Police Department for their 

collaborative efforts that resulted in locating Mr. Figueroa in this case”, said Chief of Police 

Victor Rodriguez.   

________________________________________________________________________ 

Previously Released: 
 

For Immediate Release 

MR 04012022 02 

Contact Person: Joel A Morales Jr 

Contact Number: 956.681.2083 
 

Welfare Concern 
 

  

Leo Abraham Figueroa 
 

McAllen Police Officers are searching for Leo Abraham Figueroa 27 years of age.  His 

voluntary absence was reported to McAllen Police Officers at approximately 4:03 PM on March 

31, 2021.   

 

He was last seen walking in the area of 4100 Block of N. 2nd Street McAllen, Texas.  

 

There is concern about his wellbeing and police officers are searching for him.  

 

If you know her whereabouts you are urged to call McAllen Crime Stoppers at 956.687.8477.  

 



 

 

Anyone with information as to his whereabouts, or has information you are urged to call 

McAllen Crime Stoppers at 956-687-TIPS (956-687-8477). You may also submit his 

whereabouts through the smart phone app “P3 Tips.”  
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